
       

 
 

Rocky Vang 
(559) 600-6274 

Press Release 

 
For Immediate Release 
January 13, 2017 
 
 
WHAT: Fresno County Public Library Opens Second Veterans Resource 

Center 

WHEN: Thursday, January 19, 2017, 4 PM 

WHERE:    Betty Rodriguez Regional Library, 3040 N. Cedar Ave., Fresno 

DETAILS:  Fresno County Public Library (FCPL) is proud to announce that a second 

Veterans Resource Center is going to open at the Betty Rodriguez 

Regional Library on January 19th.  

 The Veterans Resource Center is a designated area inside the library that 

is full of resources for current and former military personnel and their 

family members.  A specially trained volunteer will staff the area and 

provide information on healthcare, education, housing, counseling 

programs, employment and more.  This location was chosen because of 

the close proximity to the VA Hospital. 

 “Our veterans sacrificed so much so we can enjoy the freedom that we 

have every day.  This is the smallest of gestures to say, thank you for all 

you do,” states County Librarian, Laurel Prysiazny. 

For more information, please visit the Library at www.fresnolibrary.org or 

call (559) 600-7323 (READ). 
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